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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Maths  Maths warm up:  
Mental Maths Tests and 
Games (topmarks.co.uk) 

 
Watch the learning 
video and complete 

the activity questions: 
Sum6.3.1 - Measure with 

a protractor on Vimeo  
 

Answer this true or 
false question:  

 

 
 
 
 

Maths warm up:  
Mental Maths Tests and 
Games (topmarks.co.uk) 

 
Watch the learning 

video and complete the 
activity questions:  

Sum6.3.2 - Draw lines and 
angles accurately on 

Vimeo  
 

Answer this true or false 
question:  

 

 

Maths warm up:  
Mental Maths Tests and 
Games (topmarks.co.uk) 

 
Watch the learning video 
and complete the activity 

questions:  
Sum6.3.3 - Introduce angles 

on Vimeo 
 

Answer this true or false 
question:  

 

 

Maths warm up:  
Mental Maths Tests and 
Games (topmarks.co.uk) 

 
Watch the learning 

video and complete the 
activity questions:  

Sum6.3.4 - Calculating 
angles on a straight line on 

Vimeo 
 

Answer this

  

Maths warm up:  
Mental Maths Tests and 
Games (topmarks.co.uk) 

 
Watch the learning 
video and complete 

the activity questions:  
Sum6.3.5 - Calculating 

angles around a point on 
Vimeo 

 
Answer this true or 

false question:  
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English Spelling Practise:  
spelling - Topmarks 

Search 
 

Watch the short video 
called The Lighthouse.  

The Lighthouse - THE 
LITERACY SHED  

 
Create a word bank to 
describe the character 

and setting. 

Spelling Practise:  
spelling - Topmarks 

Search 
 

Write a setting 
description paragraph.  

 
Use lots of high-level 

vocabulary!  
Remember to use a 

describe don’t tell style 
of writing.  

Spelling Practise:  
spelling - Topmarks Search 

 
  

Create a storyboard of the 
8 key events from the film.  

 
You will need to draw a 
picture and write a few 

sentences about each main 
event.  

Spelling Practise:  
spelling - Topmarks 

Search 
 

 Rewrite the story in 
your own words.  

 
Remember to use 

paragraphs!  
 

Could you challenge 
yourself to use speech? 

Spelling Practise:  
spelling - Topmarks 

Search 
 

Write the final 
paragraph of the story 
but this time, with an 
alternative ending! Be 

creative and think 
about how the film 
could have ended 

differently! 

Other  Practise song 1, 3 and 
4 for our end of year 
production.  
 
A Midsummer Night's 
Dream - A Musical for 
Schools - BBC Teach 

  

PSHE:  

Follow the online 

lesson:  
https://classroom.thenati
onal.academy/lessons/kin
g-of-the-road-6mu36t  

French:  

Follow the online lesson:  
https://classroom.thenational

.academy/lessons/saying-

your-name-age-and-birthday-

and-describing-yourself-

74w36d  

RE:  
Follow the online 

lesson:  
https://classroom.thenati
onal.academy/lessons/wh
at-are-the-five-pillars-of-
islam-70t6cd  

Science:  
Follow the online 

lesson:  
https://classroom.thenati
onal.academy/lessons/ho
w-do-we-construct-a-
food-web-c4vk0c  
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